



Is everyone still feeling exhausted? Not sure about the rest of you friends, 
but still feeling some aches and pains here, BUT LET US BE HONEST, 
those cries from our muscles and joints, NEVER STOP US! 

WE LOVE PICKLEBALL!


The Pickleball Club, here at Regency, has become more than the game we 
love. Whether on the court competing, or in the ballroom eating, our club 
has become a community of friends who enjoy being together.


And together we were, ALL WEEKEND. The Pickleball Gods granted our 
weather wish. Yes, we dealt with slight drizzle, yes, we perspired from the 
heat, and yes, the wind was upon us, but the expected downpours never 
came. THE GAMES WENT ON!


Beginning Friday night, TOURNAMENT WEEKEND started with a BBQ, 
where 167 friends mingled and munched. Saturday and Sunday were full 
pickleball play days. Club members gathered to watch Men’s Doubles 
Women’s Doubles and Mixed Doubles Play. Winners walked away with 
shiny medals, but we all walked away happy from a winning weekend.


So now…”Two, four, six, eight-who do WE APPRECIATE…”

So many club members offered their time to help. 

To the men who shopped for the food and cooked the food.

To the Social Committee- who set up, served up, and cleaned up.

To the man who brings music to every event.

To the Competition Committee- who worked on the planning and 
execution of the Tournament Leveled Play.

To the Grounds Crew-including registration, score keeping, and court 
maintenance.




And last, but never least-to Gary Ramella. How is it possible one person, 
can do so much? (And special thanks to Janet Ramella, who truly learned 
how to share in kindergarten!)


Well, the weekend is now behind us, but not to worry! 

The Regency Pickleball League begins this week, and lots more events to 
come!


Keep checking our website: regencyatmonroepickleballclub.org, and…


Come Pickle with US,

Lisa Citron


http://regencyatmonroepickleballclub.org

